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International Code Council 
Shasta Cascade Chapter 

Letter of Support 

June 4,  2021 

 

To the Nominating Committee Chairman ICC: 

The Shasta Cascade Chapter of the International Code Council has voted to unanimously support 

James W. “Jim” Sayers and encourage his pursuit for reelection as Director at Large to the ICC 

Board of Directors. Jim has built a strong relationship and become an important liaison for our 

Chapter. He consistently attends our monthly Chapter meetings and provides useful information 

and insight to our members.  

Our Chapter is the northern-most ICC Chapter in California consisting of several small city 

jurisdictions and very large counties with sparce populations. Most of the employees for these cities 

and counties deal with wide varieties of job descriptions and our members are one-man operations, 

which makes Jim’s involvement addressing and understanding administrative issues a substantial 

asset. 

The Shasta Cascade Chapter would be honored to aid in retaining Mr. Sayers as a representative 

to the ICC board of Directors. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Steve Ayers 

President Shasta Cascade Chapter 

Building Official City of Shasta Lake  

 

 

 


